GLEN LAKE ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER June 2021
www.glenlakeny.org.

Dear Glen Lakers, Our next MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be on
Monday,June 14 at 7pm. We will continue with the virtual meeting
format. The space we use at the Warren County Municipal Center
is too small for our safety at this point in time. We will try and fix a
date and location for our July meeting as soon as we can.

MEMBERSHIP - Your Renewal for Membership is enclosed. We ask you to please fill it out and
return it. We appreciate your financial support for the Glen Lake Protective Association and we
hope you see clear value in your membership. Your continued Membership supports the
activities of the Association in protecting Glen Lake and keeping it clean for our continued
enjoyment. Without your membership support we could not continue our efforts to make the
lake as the enjoyable, recreational jewel that it is. If you know anyone who is not a member
please tell them about the Association and ask them to be a member. If you have any questions
about membership please contact our MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY - Linda Clark at
Yglenlake@aol.cm.

INVASIVE SPECIES MITIGATION - It is expected the treatment will be around June 15. We
will notify you of the exact date and any water restrictions as soon as we can. There will also be
hand pulling later in the summer which will notify you of closer to that time.

ALGAE - The early season algae we are experiencing is common, and it a harmless green algae
called Spirogyra or filamentous algae. The amount of algae has decreased in recent days
and historically it disappears in early June. The first CSLAP report shows very good
early season water clarity at about16 feet with a chilly water temperature at 63 degrees.
Observations around the lake note areas of Curlyleaf Pondweed that can be very
invasive. However, the herbicide application scheduled for June 15 will control it.

SEPTIC TANK - Find your septic tank. Pump out your septic tank every two or three years or
as needed. Glen Lake has been very good to all of us - recreationally and financially. Consider
pumping out your septic tank as a way to pay back the lake for all the benefits it has brought to
you, me and our families. Pay back the lake a little bit. Take good care of it and it will continue
to take good care of us.

LARGE WAKES - Large wakes erode the shores of Glen Lake. The New York State Boating
Regulations require that any boat exceeding 5 MPH stay 100 ft. from the shoreline. If you are
making a large wake we are asking as a courtesy and for the protection of the shoreline of the
lake that you stay farther away from the shoreline. The larger the wake the farther away from
the shoreline you should be. Be good to the lake.



GLEN LAKE CLEANUP DAY - Thank you very much to all of the members of the GLPA who
participated in our cleanup day on May 23.

If you have any questions at all about the Glen Lake Protective Association please contact me.

Respectfully, Paul McPhillips, President GLPA. pmcphill@nycap.rr.com 518-791-6779.
www.glenlakeny.org.
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